Newtown Babe Ruth Softball

August Monthly Minutes

August 14th, 2013

Attendance: Tom Mulligan,Tim Adam,Tamara Doherty,Crystal Carvalho, Jeff Mubarek, Rich Fisher, Sue Gouveia, Greg Horchachuck, Rich Sigillo, Rob Farmer,Jim Twitchell, Allan Linden, Pat Reilly 

Minutes read and accepted

Treasurers Report: Greg- 33 in checking 18 in savings. Fundraising did great, would start raffle in April.

Director of Operations: Tamara-  Finalizing turf times at NYA from Nov-March. Looking at 8pm time slot for pick up games on Friday nights, age specific

Fall registration not full yet, put flyer in school and blast patch.

Division Directors got their contact e-mails. U6/U8-Hubner, U10 Libero, U12 Pat McCleary, U14 Tamara Doherty. Waiting on more people to sign up for Parade. Umps- looking for spring training for fall when we have fields. Must be 14 by spring time. Need to post for new equipment manager

Travel: Crystal- Try-outs scheduled for U14 Tuesday 8/20 4-7  U12 Sunday 8/25 3-6 at Middle school. U10 & U16 moved TBA  Still looking for coach's, had one interview so far. Recommending Mary Sigillo for U14 Head Coach she was voted in Yes. 

Other Business:  Jeff Mubarek proposing Rob Farmer for Professional Development Player position, working with Rec/Travel 80/20%. This will replace current structure of Development Player Coordinator.  

Rob will also be a building block for coaches and a go to person for team help. Recommendation of $5,000 a year accepted by Rob and voted in Yes to Rob Farmer as paid position. This position is to be evaluated every year. Looking at making Coaching jobs elevation for eligible increase in pay for returning coach's

